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Good morning, everyone,

Well during a rather wild week weather wise, it is a great blessing to see the steady
progress in Kevin’s recovery from the liver transplant surgery. God’s good hand has been
steadily charting the course through the sea of this life changing situation. Tomorrow
morning will be one week since Kevin had the transplant surgery. The surgery went for six
hours. Kevin came through just fine. He spent one day in surgical ICU . The day after
surgery Kevin though in pain had a smile on his face and a heart overflowing with thanks to
God for this life saving miracle. Day 2 he was moved to the transplant floor and has
impressed the doctors at how well and quickly his body is recovering. Since the day 2 they
have had him up in a chair everyday and working on getting his legs strengthened to walk.
This part will necessitate rehab physical therapy which will likely take place the first of the
week if not over the weekend. They need to find a location with an opening for him. Thank
you for your continued prayer for Kevin, Jamie and our family through this overwhelming
but amazing journey. We are grateful for God’s grace and faithfulness.

May the Lord find us faithful,
Don and Lisa Thatcher
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